
10 May 2018
The Hon. Anthony Roberts MP

Minister for Planning

GPO Box 5341

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Minister
Concrete Batching Plant, Glebe lsland

I write to object to the proposed aggregate handling and concrete facility with shipping terminal at

Glebe lsland. The current proposal will have a significant impact on the localJacksons Landing

Community as will be within 200 metres of the closest high-rise apartment building.

Currently when boats are in port dumping sand we are severely impacted by generator noise, flood

lights and pollution. Allowing this to occur on a continuous 24hour basis demonstrates a total

disregard by the NSW Government for the health and well-being of the local community and is simply

unacceptable.

The local community in the Jacksons Landing Precinct has grown substantially over the last 10 years

on the basis of the NSW Government commitment to this being a residintial area. Residents have

invested in the area in good faith and their investment and health are now to be impacted by the

duplicity of the NSW Government.

It appears there is no master plan for the area and White Bay/Glebe lsland is now the target for

multiple ad-hoc projects with what appears to be a total disregard of the cumulative impact on the

residents. We now have the proposed Multi User Facility, the Concrete Batching Plant and the

Western Harbour Tunnel Support Area. lndividually each of these projects will have a detrimental

impact on local residents and the community and when considered collectively the impact of

increased noise, increased pollution ahd the forecast large number of heavy duty truck movements

on local traffic is horrendous.

We ask that the proposal be rejected.

Helen & Garry Fahey

6A/5 Tambua Street

Pyrmont 2009
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